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Hellol It was really great that Skyping worked for our meetingl This next 
meeting we will be working more on the Guidelines. Also we will be working 
some on the Legislative Agenda. 

Sincerely, Anthony Nash II, Chair of SAIL 

SAIL Loses Another Advocate 

Jim McNamara passed away on June 25, 2014. He loved living in the community. 
He worked for many years at the shipyard. He will be missed! 

Chan es for the Chris Purnell Advocac Award 
A couple of SAIL members have recently passed away. This prompted 
a discussion about if there should be changes made to the Chris Purnell 
Award. 

A couple of things were decided: 
• The name of the award is to be The Self Advocates in Leadership Memorial 

Award. 
• There will be a page added to the SAIL website in memory of those who have 

passed away. 
Details about who is to receive the award and how often it is to be given have yet 
to be decided. 

Many people had positive things to say about this years Community Summit. 
People felt that the workshops were good, and they enjoyed catching up with 
friends. Next month the group needs to determine who will represent SAIL 
at the planning meetings for the 2015 Community Summit. 

For more information about SAIL , contact Emily Rogers : emily @ arcwa.org ; 1.888.754.8798 


